IMPORTANT –READ CAREFULLY


MEMO
To:
MELONE VILLAGE AND OLYMPIA TERRACE RESIDENTS
From:

AUBURN HOUSING AUTHORITY

Date:

SEPTEMBER 4, 2014
Re:

NO SMOKING REMINDER 
As of September 1, 2014, ALL BUILDINGS at MELONE VILLAGE and OLYMPIA TERRACE are smoke-free. This means that there is to be no carrying or use of a lit tobacco product in INDOOR common areas or private areas of the property. This policy includes tenants as well as guests, maintenance personnel, and office staff. 

Smoking is still permitted outdoors, but it is STRICTLY PROHIBITED INSIDE OF ALL APARTMENT UNITS. 
If you are smoking outdoors, please DO NOT throw your cigarette butts in the lawn. You will be charged if maintenance personnel have to clean up your yard. Also, please respect your neighbors by smoking away from their windows.

If you suspect that your neighbors are smoking indoors OR if cigarette butts are being thrown in your lawn, please call the office at (315) 253-6249.
